
1450 ON YOUR DIAL }d -s,

KBRL
The McCook Broadcasting

Company
Phone 1450

McCOOK, NEBRASKA

September 27, 1947

Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Sir:

/I

Thank you very much for your letter of September 22, 1947
reporting the reception of our test broadcasts. Your description
of our broadcast is in exact agreement with our log, and
therefore, I am sure that it was K B R L that you were listening
to.

It is only through reports such as the one you were kind
enough to send us, that we are able to determine the quality and
nature of our signal.

We greatly appreciate your interest.

Yours very truly,

19f

William . Cox
![anager
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